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Comment Letter I-265

From: Tori Massie

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: 1 Support the Newland Sierra Proposal
Date: Monday, August 14, 2017 11:47:19 AM

Dear Ms. Smith,

| support the Newland Sierra proposal. This project would provide San Diego with quality

housing that is so desperately needed. Newland has proven to be a vital part of quality

community development in San Diego County for many years, and Newland Sierra’s plan 1-265-1
reflects a thoughtful approach to provide a variety of housing, amazing parks and trails, and

the preservation of 1,200 acres of open space that we may all enjoy. Our area needs housing

just like this planned in a smart way.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Tori Massie

Baldwin & Sons

Project Coordinator

610 West Ash Street, Suite 1500
San Diego, CA 92101

Tel: (619) 515-9117

Fax: (619) 234-4088

Cell: (858) 349-3803

tmassie@baldwinsons.com
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